
 
Supply List for Third Class    2023/2024 

Class Teachers: Mr. R. Fitzgerald and Ms. J. Maguire 
 

 

Government Book Scheme 2023 
The Board of Management of St. Martin de Porres National School welcomes the Government’s initiative to 
provide free schoolbooks, workbooks and copybooks to all pupils from September 2023. All books and 
copybooks will be in the child’s classroom on return to school. The schoolbooks and workbooks will be on loan 
to the children. They must be returned at the end of the school year, or if the child leaves the school. It is 
important that books are kept in good condition. If any parents wish to leave their child’s current school books 
not including workbooks in the school for reuse and recycling this would be very much welcomed 

While this is a welcome initiative the school will have to charge a fee of €50.00 per pupil to cover the cost of 
photocopying, art & craft, school journal and IT licenses.  

 

Each child should also be equipped with the following        

3 Mesh A4 Zip folders 

1 packet of crayon twistables  
3 x Pritt Sticks  
4 whiteboard markers 
30 cm ruler 
2 red pens 
Pencils 
Sharpener 
Rubber 
Please ensure that all stationery is labelled clearly. 

 
 

To be paid to the school: 
Education Aids:           Photocopying                                         €16.00 
                                         Art and Craft materials                          €17.00 
                                         Teaching Aids, Tests and Reports        €17.00 
 
                                    Total:                                                         €50.00  

 
Payment can be made online to the following bank account or by cash to the office:  
Allied Irish Bank, Tallaght  Account Name St. Martins School 
IBAN IE22 AIBK 9333 1713 4390 05  BIC AIBKIE2D   
                                                                      

 
Uniform 
Children wear the school tracksuit every day. 
 
All supply lists can be downloaded from our school website: www.smdpns.com 
 

The school reopens on Wednesday 30th August at 9.00am and finishes at 12 noon. 
 
3rd class children can enter the school via the senior yard gate and can also be collected from this 
gate. 

 
 


